
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/16/2024 1:35:38 AM

First name: Jim

Last name: Coyle

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Some of the best, and most joyful experiences of my life have been climbing on Mount Lemmon. It

makes me very sad to think that it might be taken away. And I have to ask why? The Climbing community are

some of the best advocates for protecting the natural beauty of these environments. People that  visit a city park

might leave trash laying around, but climber are very careful to leave no trace because we have a deep love of

nature. Again I have to ask why? These bolted areas have been around for decades now, and it seems to be

working fine . I can understand that some people might think that putting a bolt in a rock is defacing the rock, but I

have to disagree. For the average person walking by these areas it's almost impossible to spot the bolts. Even us

climbers have a hard time finding them when we arrive at an area.  I would like to ask that at the very least that

we can, please keep what we already have, even if you have to limit us from developing new areas.

 

Respectfully,

 

Jimmy Coyle 


